From: Walsh, Jennifer

To: "Talia Barry"; TeampNI

Subject: Mansfield Bowling Club APP/X5210/W/16/3153454
Date: 25 August 2016 12:10:27

Dear Talia,

Thank you for your comments on this appeal. I am forwarding your email to the Planning
Inspectorate as all comments on this appeal must be sent directly to the Planning Inspector rather
than the Council at this stage.

Kind regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

————— Original Message-----
From: Talia Barry

Sent: 23 August 2016 10:55
To: Walsh, Jennifer
Subject:

Dear Jennifer

I live in Dartmouth park. My family and I object to the conversion of the bowling club at Mansfield
into luxury flats. This land is / was intended for local sporting use and should be retained as such.
You cannot put a price on sport and green areas. The developers are clearly trying to make money.
They have not provided plans that reflect the concerns of the neighbourhood concerning the loss of
green space.

Many thanks

Dr Talia Barry

Sent from my iPhone
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